Rapid City Girls Junior Olympic ASA Inc. LEO22708-24
PO Box 9194
Rapid City, SD 57709

Rapid City Council
300 Sixth Street
Rapid City, SD 57701

Dear Rapid City Council,

The Rapid City Girls Junior Olympic ASA (RCJOASA) softball organization, a non-
profit organization that promotes gitls softball is planning on having a raffle for
fundraising purposes. All profits from the raffle will be used to cover operating expenses

for the year.

The raffle will be for cash prizes; first place $500, second place $250, third place $150.
The winning tickets will be drawn at our opening ceremonies for the 2008 season on May
9, 2008 at the Parkview Softball Complex.

We are requesting to sell the raffle tickets within Rapid City limits.

If there are any questions regarding this request or you need additional information,
please feel free to contact me at 484-8931.

Sincerely,

Dave Mueller
Board Member
RCGJOASA




